From the Choir Handbook:

Each member of the choir must complete a Concert Report in each semester (two for the year).  To do this you must attend a concert by some area high school age or older choir and evaluate their performance on the Concert Report Form.   Mr. Van Wingerden will post a list of concert dates for area high schools, colleges, and community choirs at two times during the year – around Thanksgiving and after Spring Break.  If you choose to go to a concert not on the list, ask first to see if it will fulfill the requirement.  Get a Concert Report Form before the concert so you will know for what to be listening and looking.  The forms are on the folder cabinet in the front of the Choir room and also available on the Moodle site.
